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Press Delegate's Report
FIA Press Conference
This morning the Williams Martini Racing F1 team, informed the FIA Formula One Head of

Communications that due to unforeseen circumstances, its Deputy Team Principal Claire Williams,
is unable to attend this afternoon’s press conference.

As this is in contravention of Article 35.2 of the FIA Formula One Sporting Regulations, | am referring
this matter to the Stewards for their consideration.

Matteo Bonciani

The FIA Formula One Press Delegate



